
From: Therese O'Connor  
Sent: 11 September 2023 22:29 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; Save Museum Street 
Subject: Objection 
 
Reference: 2023/2510/P One Museum Street  
Reference 2023/2653/L   
 
Dear Development Management Company, 
 
As frequent visitors to beautiful Museum Street, my husband and I greatly 
value your truly historic area.   
 
We have seen your plans to build a very large tower amid the beautiful old 
buildings and are shocked that you are contemplating such a project.   
 
The tower would be an ugly monstrosity in this historic area in our opinion.  It 
is far too large and not at all in keeping with the architecture of the area, 
towering over The British Museum, St George's Church and Bedford Square 
and overshadowing all nearby buildings.  In addition, it will set a precedent 
that will result in more applications for similar buildings that will be difficult to 
refuse if this one goes ahead. 
 
I urge you to please reconsider this plan - do not demolish old buildings but 
instead give them new life by designing in sympathy with the culture of the 
area. 
 
Please...do not go ahead with this plan. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Therese O'Connor,  
Sligo, Ireland. 
  
 
 
 


